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Dear Mr Lubbock, 

Thank you for your request for information that you sent to the University on 24 April 
2023 which we have considered in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 (‘the Act’) as requested.  

Request for Information   

You asked the following question: 

I would like to ask whether your university has ever had any contracts or business 
relationships with BGI Genomics. If there has been any work undertaken by BGI 
Genomics with your university, please can you provide a list of these contracts with 
dates from and to, and a short description of what the contract was for. 

The University’s Response 

Following a check of the University’s records, I confirm that the University has had no 
contractual relationships with BGI Genomics, and therefore has no recorded 
information to provide in answer to your request.    

Your right to complain under the Act  

If you are not happy with this response, you may request an internal review, by 
emailing foi@bradford.ac.uk, within 40 working days of the date of this letter. The 
University will undertake an internal review and will aim to inform you of the outcome 
of this review within 20 working days.  

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office for a decision. Generally, the Commissioner 
will not do so unless you have exhausted our own internal review procedure.  
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The Information Commissioner can be contacted at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, 
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF, telephone 0303 123 1113 website: www.ico.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

David Roper-Newman 
David Roper-Newman 
Information Governance Officer 
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